30 July 2024

Further strike action announced on
the DWP G4S contract

Members will take two more weeks’ strike action in their dispute over pay.

PCS has served a further two weeks’ notice of strike action for the weeks
beginning Monday 12 and Monday 26 August in support of the dispute involving
members working on the G4S DWP contract.

This comes in addition to the successful strike action that started on 17 June on a
week on, week off basis. The action has been incredibly disruptive to DWP who
have been forced to close offices and jobcentres and reduce services as a result
of the walk-outs, which have been in conjunction with members in the GMB.

G4S have attempted to mitigate the impact of the strike action by deploying
workers from other areas or from agencies (potentially unlawfully) at a significant
extra cost.

PCS general secretary Fran Heathcote said: “Our members risk their own safety to
keep DWP staff and the public safe. They deserve to be paid a decent wage. Itis
wrong that G4S refuse to pay this, particularly while taxpayers are funding their
profits. They are a huge multi-national company with substantial assets yet they
are paying the minimum wage to their workers.

“It's time they gave our members the pay and terms and conditions they
deserve.”

What you can do

Complete our e-action to support PCS’s demand to the government to bring
outsourced work back in-house.

If you believe there are safety concerns arising from this dispute report them to
us using the online form.

Make a donation to the hardship fund to help support the strikers: sort code: 60-
83-01, account number 20256766, account name: PCS DWP Group Hardship


https://action.pcs.org.uk/page/153972/action/1
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fpages%2Fresponsepage.aspx%3Fid%3DHD356aYQmEmp-KwjTvDiVyYJzwQ7UxVPoZQp6p3sgv5UQVFNMEZHWkFGV0FHTDYxM0tRTU9EWkxGNi4u&data=05%7C02%7Cneils%40pcs.org.uk%7C8b4659287d46479dfea008dc9b544ccc%7Ce9f93d1c10a64998a9f8ac234ef0e257%7C0%7C0%7C638556033556732245%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=EOuRvLZ1%2Bf%2FkDkgLbinnZ7d3VElN5Wec3mTLjz5vu2U%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fpages%2Fresponsepage.aspx%3Fid%3DHD356aYQmEmp-KwjTvDiVyYJzwQ7UxVPoZQp6p3sgv5UQVFNMEZHWkFGV0FHTDYxM0tRTU9EWkxGNi4u&data=05%7C02%7Cneils%40pcs.org.uk%7C8b4659287d46479dfea008dc9b544ccc%7Ce9f93d1c10a64998a9f8ac234ef0e257%7C0%7C0%7C638556033556732245%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=EOuRvLZ1%2Bf%2FkDkgLbinnZ7d3VElN5Wec3mTLjz5vu2U%3D&reserved=0

Account.

Please send solidarity messages to dwp@pcs.org.uk

Not a member? Join PCS today.


mailto:dwp@pcs.org.uk
https://mypcs.pcs.org.uk/onlinejoiningform

